



Sfax, 6 March 2023

## Annoucement to International Students

The University of Sfax informs all its international students, in general, and Sub-Saharan African students, specifically, that they are cherished and respected at the University of Sfax and in Tunisia – as it has always been and will always be the case. They are also informed that all the administrative services at the faculties and institutes are closely an attentively following their affairs and working on further providing the necessary conditions for their training and lodging. Listening cells are at the disposal of international students, in addition to the Presidency of the University, ready for intervention in case of any emergency or outrage to their moral or physical rights. This is a principle that has guided the University of Sfax and all its institutions in preserving students and human rights, following international treaties as well as the spirit of coexistence and tolerance in Tunisia.

University
of Sfax

of Sfax

of Sfax

The President of University

Abdelwahed Mokni

Président of Sfax University

Pr. Abdelwafted MOKNI

univ-sfax.tn



